
 

 

CIRCULAR 
 
3 January 2023 
 
 
To All Fresh Fruits And Vegetables Importers 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
IMPORT RESTRICTION OF ROMAINE LETTUCE FROM MALAYSIA  
 

We wish to inform you that Romaine Lettuce consignment originated from 
Malaysia was detected with pesticide residue at level with acute toxicity concern. 

 
2 In view of the detection, Romaine Lettuce consignments imported from the 
following implicated importer and exporter will be subjected to hold and test. 

 

Description of imported consignment Romaine Lettuce 

Importer in Singapore Aries Fresh Pte.Ltd.  

(UEN: 200303258W)  
Exporter in Malaysia Teong Brothers Sdn Bhd.  

 
 
3 Please do not hesitate to contact us at https://sfa.gov.sg/feedback, if you have 
any other queries. 
 

 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Food Trade Department 
Licensing Division  
Singapore Food Agency  
 
This is a computer generated circular and no signature is required. 
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